
‘At the heart of the Community, with the Community 
at its heart’

Dear Parents/Carers,

I can’t believe we are finishing Term 5 already! It has been a brilliant week in school 
with auditions for the Key Stage 2  summer production, our traditional May Dances 
and the After-school theatre club’s performance on the Village Green. The children 
have all been very busy today with our PSHE day too. 

May Dances

I hope you all enjoyed our May Dances-the weather was beautiful and the children 
have been working  really hard to learn the dances with their classmates. It was 
lovely to see such a big turnout for the event and I know myself and the rest of the 
staff and children really appreciate your support. 

Miss Apps was a great compere for the event. I would also like to say how amazing 
the children were. This is a very traditional event that the school do and it so nice to 
see so many residents of the village come and support us, both in our rehearsal in 
the morning or at the actual event. One resident told me that events like May 
Dances are one of the reasons they enjoy living in a village so much!  I have to
mention the reaction of Maple class when they realised their dance had produced 
the desired effect on the maypole-it was lovely to see! Apparently, it’s the best they 
had performed it! (see the picture above)





After-school drama club performance 
The after-school club put on a fabulous tribute to Alice in Wonderland on the 
Village Green on Wednesday. The children showed great talent and obvious 
enjoyment in the production. A big thanks to Miss Apps and Mrs Baker for their 
hard work with the club. 

Diary Dates-

Monday 5th June Start of Term 6
Friday 16th June Messy Church
Monday 19th-Friday 23rd June Sports week
Monday 19th June Sports Day-pm
Monday 26th June Reserve Sports Day-pm
Friday 7th July Arts Exhibition-pm
Wednesday 12th July Key Stage 2 play-1:30pm and 6:30pm (Change of 
date due to William Farr evening for Y6 parents) 
Friday 14th July Messy Church
Friday 21st July Leaver’s assembly and school finishes for 

summer break

As always, please catch me at the school gate or make an appointment to see 
me if you have any questions or queries. 

Have a lovely half term break and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 5th

June. 

Mrs Hutchinson
Headteacher
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